

RRHS Dragon Baseball Booster Club Meeting - Agenda

09/08/2020

6:30 pm

1. Call to order
2. Approve minutes from previous meeting on 8/20/2020 (motion required) B Berry
3. Do Something for the Webbers - Memorial for Chris Webber Motion B Soto 2nd B Berry) Gift Cards, moment of silence, ideas.....? No decisions
4. Finance Overview – Brian McGlumphy (motion required) B Berry 2nd S Cox
.Balance- \$47,861.66
5. Current Activities:
 - A. Top Golf (@ Noon on 11/08/2020) – Jeff Andrewartha
 - Cost: \$100 2hours practice, eat
 - Participation 10 participants per player goal
 - Silent Auction / Raffle - 10 or so... Swag Basket
 - Sponsors - 2 big ones
 - Attendee Fee for non players - We will update this as soon as we have amount
 - Flyers to include where money went from coach's wish list
 - 10/31 Deadline
 - B. Casino Night – Joe Castillo
Looking for volunteers 1/22
Donations- Stacy Andrewartha has a flyer to request donations
 - C. Website / Sponsorship – Jeff Bible
Still looking into website platforms
Extending Sponsors, look for new sponsors to hit up
 - D. Merchandise – Jenn Griffith
Good shape for spring
Buddy shirts and a few new design options
Booster sales at Football still in air. Homecoming is likely out, not sure if they will do Sr. Night
 - E. Concessions – Shannon Cox
No changes/updates
Use of Concession Stands not yet requested by Band
6. Committees
 - a. Sponsorships - Jeff Bible
 - Volunteers -

- b. Dragon Scales - Kelly McGlumphy
Volunteers - Missy Berry, Tara Knight
- c. Scholarships - Ann Timmins
Volunteers -
- d. Top Golf-
- e. Casino Night-
Volunteers

7. Upcoming Events

- Work Day
- Homecoming Parade Date- TBD

8. Coach Carter Update

UIL stated Tournaments would be out if the decision were made today. Decision will be made in November

PlanB - 3 Game series for district play (3 games per week beginning in March through late April)

Double header with Southlake week prior

Extended scrimmages prior to district play

Fence issue - Foul fence fixed. Outfield meeting occurred last Thursday, Groff fought based on safety, with committee for decision. Can put up a wall, we would need to finance. Requesting funding for fence be allowed to be put to Championship Wall.

Dugout is too short, safety issue, working on getting approval on dugout work request w/o funding from us proceeding

School Opens 9/15 - disinfect updates, still virtual, no in person sports class but weight conditioning can begin next week after school. Coach Rod and Coach Eli are getting that put together. Information will go out ASAP. Open for all players, not just baseball period players

Coach Carter tries to meet with the baseball class once a day. Other Coaches are only meeting maybe 2 times a week

Grades now 9 weeks not 6 weeks - 2 times to become eligible. Spring will be explained during tryouts

9. Other Business

Outside of school hours

Jeff Andrewartha - Include Freshman parents

Coach Carter will send out a form for them to fill out and update us with contact information

10. Next Meeting: Tentatively Tuesday, 10/13/2020, 6:30 PM

11. Motion - A Timmins; B McGlumphy

12. Adjourn (motion required) J Griffith; B Soto